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The double tracking of the rail line through bray head is the number 1 no brainer re public transport, 
should have been done before the dart was extended in the 90's. 
 
We need to add a significant number of direct busses to and from the city centre until such time as the 
rail line is double tracked 
 
The n11 widening scheme needs to be built,.disgrace that the greens can hold back the biggest pinch 
point in the countries motorway network 
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